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Welcome to December! 

It seems like such a whirlwind these past few months!  At this time of year, I 
reflect on my work and my time as Principal and how grateful I am to work 
in such a warm and welcoming community.  As we end the year, I would like 
to thank all families and community members for support of our school and 
the work we do to make a difference in the 
lives of the students in our care.  

The last month of the year is always a busy 

one!  Report cards will be going home with 

your child this Friday, December 6.  The 

teachers have worked many hours to give 

you a snapshot of your child’s point of 

progress in our first term.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, please reach out to 

your child’s teacher. 

On December 18, we will be hosting our 

annual Christmas Concert.  The concert will 

begin at 5 p.m. and we are hoping to see as 

many families and community members as possible.  ‘Tis the season to be 

merry! 

Just a friendly reminder to have your child bring home any clothing from 

their coat hooks, food from their desks, or any items still left in the lost and 

found.  We like to do a deeper clean over the holidays.  If your child has any 

library books, please ensure they are returned to the library by December 

20. 

We have the following ski dates for the New Year: 

Wednesday January 15, 22, 29, February 5 and 12.   

I’m hoping this information will help as I know some of you 

will be joining us and will need to plan for days off at work, 

etc.  Also a reminder, that regardless of ski ability, all students are required 

to take the lesson. 

 

On behalf of staff, I would like to wish your family a very Merry Christmas and 

all the best this holiday season.  May this holiday fill your home with joy!  

Important Dates 

 

December 6:  Report 

Cards go home 

December 11:  

Staff Meeting 

PAC Mtg 6:30 

online 

December 5:  Hot 

lunch: Breakfast 

for lunch 

December 12:  Hot 

Lunch:  Coconut 

CUrry 

December 19:  Hot 

Lunch:  Stirfry 

December 13: PAC 

Mtg via zoom 

December 18: 

Christmas Concert 

5 p.m. in the gym 

December 20: Last 

Day of School 

before the 

Christmas break 

January 6:  Back 

to school 


